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It has been another busy week. Rehearsals have begun for our Christmas service 
where we will be performing a traditional nativity at the church in Wickwar. We have 
also started our Christmas Fair creations which will involve some complex cutting 
skills! 
 
In English this week we have been continuing to write our Varmint stories which we 
will finish next week.  
 
In Maths we have continued to develop our long multiplication skills and have 
introduced short division method, beginning to calculate remainders as decimals.  
 
Linking our Science and Geography, we have been learning about the structure of 
the Earth including the five layers. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders: 

• Read at least 5 times a week 

• Practise times tables 

• Mathletics homework  

• Learn spellings  

Dates: 

• Christmas Fair – Friday 7th December 

• Christmas Carol Service (Wickwar Church) – Monday 17th December 2pm and 

Wednesday 19th December 6pm. 
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